

Priory Junior School

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk
Tel: 01480 226730
Fax: 01480 226731

Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH

9th March 2021

Dear Parents,

It was wonderful to see the children return to school yesterday – and I hope that you enjoyed hearing their tales of the day after school. We certainly enjoyed having them back in school.

We are very keen that we do everything possible to keep the children in school and minimise any risk of infection spread amongst the school community.

As part of this, we have been monitoring the pedestrian visits to the school at the start and end of the school day – for drop-off and collection. While we know you are all trying your very best to maintain 2m distances from each other, we have observed that at times this can become a little tricky. Therefore, to assist in this, from today onwards, **please wear a face covering when attending the school site.** This includes when coming to drop off or collect your child.

We hope that this will be help us all by reducing the risk of infection even further. Thank-you for your support with this.

Yours sincerely,

Tracy Keefe









